

A LEADING AMERICAN UNIVERSITY WITH INTERNATIONAL REACH

Executive Cabinet of the Western Kentucky University's Student Government Association, on March 17th, 2008.

Jeanne L. Johnson-President

- The deadline for SGA applications has been extended to tomorrow at 7PM due to the university snow day the Friday before Spring Break.
- I need to be voted on tomorrow at the Senate meeting to represent the Executive Cabinet on the Judicial Council during elections. I was nominated but never voted on.
- Cory Geralds is resigning from the Judicial Council because he does not have time to commit anymore.
- I spoke with Charley Pride today and we are on a spending freeze for the moment.
- Our Public Relations Director, Elizabeth Goddard, has gotten a full-time job in Nashville, TN. They are requiring her to start part-time until she graduates. Because of this, she is resigning as PR Director. She will tell the Senate tomorrow.

Johnathon F. Boles—Executive Vice President

- Handing out the Plus/Minus faculty sheets and student signature letters tomorrow at the Student Senate meeting.
- Need to get the signature letters online.
- Going to drop off the letters to Frankfort and email the documentary that Charlie Harris is making.
- I believe SGA should write a resolution supporting the first doctorial program at WKU.

Cherieth L. Lineweaver—Administrative Vice President

- The first SGA student email will be sent out tomorrow morning. It will go out every Tuesday!

Reagan Gilley—Director of Academic and Student Affairs

- Hall of Distinguished Seniors applications will go out this week. They are due April 11th, 2008, by 5PM in DUC 130.
- The Plus/Minus proposal will go up for first reading on March 20th to the University Senate.

Charlie Harris—Director of Information Technology

- I am working on the Plus/Minus website, I am going to put just the facts up.

- Cherieth is sending me contact information for organizations from Organizational Aid to put pictures on our website.

Kayla W. Shelton—Speaker of the Student Senate

- I am talking with the man over the University Experience classes to get the Candidate Debate for extra credit. If he can, we need to reserve the Big Red card swipes.

Cherieth L. Lineweaver Administrative Vice President